
Kia ora to all our whānau!

Attendance has been excellent this term. Regular attendance supports student
learning and growth. As colder weather approaches, please ensure students have
warm clothing, waterproof jackets, suitable footwear, and layers that can easily
be adjusted throughout the day. Encouraging good sleep patterns, balanced
meals, and regular routines at home also helps students stay healthy and ready to
learn. Communicating promptly with the school if your child is unwell ensures we
can provide the necessary support.
Let's be proactive and continue this great attendance record, finishing the term
strong.
Ngā mihi,

Ngā mihi nui,
Mary Takatainga
Tumuaki
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Key dates:
04 April - Banqer Dollar Day
10 April - Market Day 
11 - 15 April - Year 7 & 8 Camp
11 April - Last Day of Term

Banqer Day
Just a friendly reminder that our special Banqer
Day is coming up on Friday 4th April! Every child

attending school on this day will receive the
same amount of Banqer dollars as a reward,

which they can spend on exciting and fun
activities or to purchase from our MES shop.

We are still gratefully accepting donations of
goods for our MES shop. On Wednesday, our

tamariki will have the opportunity to walk
around and preview the shop items already

available.
Contact Suresa Sini

s.sini@manurewaeast.school.nz for more
information about donating goods



We are confident, resilient and will reach great heights

What Now visits MES

Purchase MES dollars for 
MARKET DAY from our
front office or in your

child’s class

Market Day
Thursday 10th April 

Last Friday, Manurewa East School enjoyed an exciting
visit from the children's TV show What Now! Our
students enthusiastically participated in a quiz
challenge, answering questions and cheering loudly
for their friends. A highlight of the day was when
students were sprayed with foam, creating a fun and
memorable experience for everyone. Thank you, What
Now team, for bringing a great experience to our
school! Whānau, keep an eye out for the screening of
our school on What Now!


